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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   ALL DCCECE HNU USDA CACFP PROGRAMS 
FROM:  DCCECE / HNU  
DATE:               JULY 26, 2022  
SUBJECT:  CACFP REIMBURSEMENT RATES 2022-2023 
 

CACFP Reimbursement Rates 2022-2023 
 

The United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) has released the reimbursement rates for Child and Adult Care 
Food Programs (CACFP) for 2022-2023. Below is the link to the original USDA Memo. 
  

click here for link to the unpublished version of the Notice 

 
 

 
 

Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available on the resource library under HNP 
Mass Alerts. If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact your Application Coordinator at: 501-682-
8869. Thank you so much for all that you do to feed the children of Arkansas. 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpublic-inspection.federalregister.gov%2F2022-15893.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CStephanie.clowers%40dhs.arkansas.gov%7Cceb6ce7249c646b0668308da6e54d58b%7C5ec1d8f0cb624000b3278e63b0547048%7C1%7C0%7C637943607933224978%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZpoI1AB6Dw9QLoZzBMRtI6fT6CG%2Bl%2F3LLPscNpIJOFc%3D&reserved=0

